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ANNUAL PLANT GATE COLLECTION  
FOR CHRISTMAS HAMPER FUND 

 
The Annual Christmas Gate Collection for the Hamper Drive will be 
on:  

Wednesday, December 13th and Thursday, 14th, 2023 
  
Monies collected are donated to the Kitimat Help Agency, which 
purchases food hampers for families in need in our community. 
 
Please bring cash or cheque (made out to the Kitimat Food Bank 
Society)  

- A receipt can be issued by the Kitimat Food Bank upon request.  

 
Kitimat Works Employees have been historically generous at this 
time of year.  Please keep the tradition going.  
 
If you are willing to lend your time, please contact 
the hall to sign up. 
  

Please give generously!! 
 
 


